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Deepak Gupta, Dy Director, Chemexcil

From: FED CO, Trade <fedcotrade@rbi.org.in>
Sent: 14 January 2019 17:30
To: Deepak Gupta, Dy Director, Chemexcil
Subject: Re: Caution Listing   extension till 31/03/2019

Dear Sir 
 
 
 
We inform that exemption from the provisions of caution listing has been extended till March 31, 
2019. 
 
 
 
2. We also request you to impress upon your members to ensure that all their shipping bills beyond 
due date of realization are closed at the earliest possible. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Foreign Exchange Department 
 
RBI 
 
________________________________ 
From: Deepak Gupta, Dy Director, Chemexcil <deepak.gupta@chemexcil.gov.in> 
Sent: 14 January 2019 17:16 
To: FED CO, Trade 
Cc: Raj, S Goutham; CGM-In-C FED 
Subject: Caution Listing extension till 31/03/2019 
 
Dear Mr. Gowtham Raj, 
As discussed, we draw your attention to below mail regarding caution listing extension till 
31/03/2019. 
We shall be grateful for your official communication so that we can send circular to our members. 
Regards, 
 
Deepak Gupta 
Deputy Director 
CHEMEXCIL,  Mumbai, India 
Tel: +91-22-22021288, Fax: +91-22-22026684 
E-mail:  deepak.gupta@chemexcil.gov.in<mailto:deepak.gupta@chemexcil.gov.in>,  Web : 
https://chemexcil.in<https://chemexcil.noclick_in/> 
Twitter : @chemexcil<https://twitter.noclick_com/chemexcil> 
 
From: Deepak Gupta, Dy Director, Chemexcil [mailto:deepak.gupta@chemexcil.gov.in] 
Sent: 11 January 2019 15:54 
To: gouthamraj@rbi.org.in 
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